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In the last few weeks, Haiti’s condition finally received some attention from the
international community. Unfortunately, this came after another gang kidnapping last
month—this time of a US citizen from the El Roi ministry compound in the Port-au-Prince
area. Alix Dorsainvil and her daughter were released about two weeks later. Please
continue to pray with us for Alix, her daughter, their family, and their ministry partners.

Pastor Poyis, my team, and I are making plans for the immense humanitarian needs that
will come to light once this multi-national police force steps in. I anticipate that we will
begin to see news reports of widespread famine, a cholera epidemic, and abandoned kids

We serve an incredible God, don’t we? In July 2021, Haiti’s president
was assassinated, and since then we have watched Haiti’s government
and economy completely collapse. You have been praying with us for
months that God would intervene and make a way. My friend, your
faithful prayers continue to be heard by a sovereign and gracious God.



Just last week, Pastor Poyis had the children participate in a "Bible Tournament". They
were able to use audio Bibles to do this. I'm so grateful for the way they have been able
to make the most of their circumstances.

I cannot thank you enough for standing with us by praying for ministry to flourish in
Haiti.

In His Grip,
Greg

children. Please be praying for wisdom as we prepare these plans and look for
opportunities to take teams who will once again help our Haitian pastors share the
hope of Jesus Christ. I still believe God will use the suffering in Haiti to open doors for a
revival for His Kingdom.

In the meantime, God has continued to provide for and protect Pastor Poyis, our 117
rescued children, Pastor Michelet and his family, and Moto. In his resourcefulness and in
true Papa style, Pastor Poyis found a way to provide a pool party for both the Mercy and
Regency Homes. I applaud Poyis for the tender care he provides for the children, even in
the midst of chaos outside the walls of our Homes.
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Visit Our Website

TheChildren'sHomesparticipated in a "Bible Tournament,"and
ourkidshad fun learningmoreaboutGod'sWord together!
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CATCH UP
WITH OUR

NEWSLETTER

Read our latest newsletter for
more updates, prayer requests,
and stories from Haiti. All
newsletters are archived and
available on our website.

Newsletters
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EASY WAYS TO SUPPORT FROM HOME

Activate ShopRaise

Another great way is to follow us on our social media channels. Be sure to like,
comment, and share our posts! Click on the buttons below to make sure you don't miss
any of our updates.

Using ShopRaise is a simple way for you to support us every time you shop, at no cost
to you. You shop. Retailers give. Simply select ShopRaise via your web browser or
shopping app!

CATCH UP WITH
OUR BLOG

The Source of Hope, Part 1
Life is full of challenges. We live in a
broken world, and we see that reality in the
suffering of God’s people, whether it be
mundane or extraordinary...
Read more


